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Capital Circle Office Center • 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
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DATE: April 11,2025 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Terence Bethea, Public Utility Analyst 111, Division of Economics 

RE: Docket No. 202401 21-WU - Application for grandfather certificate to operate 
water utility in Columbia County by Consolidated Water Works, Inc. 

Please file the attached document in the docket mentioned above. 



Terence Bethea 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Sherri Boyd <sherri@esalawgroup.com> 
Monday, April 7, 2025 3:02 PM 
Terence Bethea 
Consolidated Water Works 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good afternoon, 

I am following up on our grandfather certificate application (Docket No. 20240121-
WU). Per our discussion, it has come to my attention that we had an error on the 
application. It was noted TBD for miscellaneous service charges. It should have been 
noted that we have a $25 service connect fee for new accounts. 

If anything additional is needed, please let me know. 

Respectfully, 
Sherri Boyd 
Consolidated Water Works 
(904) 476-7979 
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